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Dear Parents. 
 
Thank you for choosing Perry Hall’s Terrific for Twos provision. All children have settled in 
beautifully and are having a fantastic first term. 
We are still waiting for copies of birth certificates and voucher codes, so if we have not 
already had them from you could you please bring them in and hand to a member of Twos 
staff so that files can be updated for all children. 
We would like to thank you all for your continued support. 
 
 
Terrific for Twos Team. 
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